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Comments: I'm writing to express my concern regarding the proposed gravel pit on Jackson Mountain. The fuel

and vegetation mitigation projects that have been ongoing seem like good ideas to promote a healthy forest and

help keep fire danger down behind the San Juan River Village neighborhood. The proposed Mountain Biking

Trail System is something I'm excited about and I feel that it fits in with the recreational character of Jackson

Mountain. The proposed gravel pit seems completely incompatible with the Trails System and it would be

dangerous for anyone walking, biking or driving on or near Jackson Mountain Road to encounter giant dump

trucks.

 

Please consider a more appropriate location than Jackson Mountain for a gravel pit.

 

Thank you,

 

Jan Hester


